
Strategic Infrastructure
Shire Hall 
Gloucester 
GL1 2TH

Mr Williams
Head Of Planning Services
Forest Of Dean District Council
Council Offices
High Street
Coleford
Gloucestershire
GL16 8HG

  email: planningdc@gloucestershire.gov.uk
       www.gloucestershire.gov.uk

Please ask for: Nick Bainton Phone: (01452) 425771

Our Ref: 22/0031/FDROMP      25th July 2022  

Dear Mr Williams

Combined Screening Request & Consultation on planning application
Town and Country Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017
Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015

Applicant: Bromsberrow Sand & Gravel Company
Agent: P E Duncliffe Ltd 

The Chapel, Dean Lane, Stoke Orchard, Cheltenham, GL52 7RX

Application No: 22/0031/FDROMP
Proposal: Initial periodic mineral review of planning consents G1209, G1209/A & G1209/C (issued by 

Forest of Dean District Council - see supporting statement)
Location: Bromsberrow Sand & Gravel Company, Bell Lane, Bromsberrow Heath, Gloucestershire, 

HR8 1NX, 
Grid Reference: 373804, 233064

The above application for planning permission has been submitted and will be determined by the County 
Council as a county matter.  As the description of development falls within Schedule 2 of the above 
regulations it needs to be screened to see if an environmental statement is required.

The development falls under Schedule 2 of the above regulations.  The proposal falls under the description 
of development, column 1 of section 2 'Extractive industry' (a) 'Quarries, open cast mining and peat 
extraction (unless included in Schedule 1)',  column 2 `All development except the construction of buildings 
or other ancillary structures where the new floorspace does not exceed 1,000 square metres'.

I would be grateful for your views on both the proposed development and whether you consider an 
environmental statement should be submitted prior to determination of the application.

The Planning Authority has only 21 days to adopt a screening opinion, I would be grateful for your comments 
on this particular matter by 8th August 2022.  If you want to make comments but are unable to do so within 
the time period, please email planningdc@gloucestershire.gov.uk with a revised date.

mailto:planningdc@gloucestershire.gov.uk


The application documents are available online at 
http://planning.gloucestershire.gov.uk/publicaccess/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=summary&keyVal=RDX
8X5HN01600

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss this matter.
    
Nick Bainton
Senior Planning Officer
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